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MEETINGS: 
 

Central Hotel 
231 The Esplanade 

Lakes Entrance 
Club meetings at 
5:30PM 2nd & 4th 

Wednesday 
Each month 

Contacts:   
Meeting attendance: Lesley Mackenzie 0419 871197 
Enquiries: Sandy Yeats 0417 052 896 
If you are attending a meeting, you must advise Lesley 
in advance in order to allow seating arrangements. 

 
Postal: PO Box 260 Lakes Entrance, Victoria 3909 
Email: info@lakesentrancerotary.org.au 
Website: lakesentrancerotary.org.au 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

            

President Sandy’s snippets 

We have had a busy couple of weeks since our successful Cup 
Eve Spectacular with the Remembrance Day service on the 11th 
Nov, then Bemm River fishing weekend which coincided with  
our first Bunnings sausage sizzle. The District AGM was held on 
the same Sunday and thanks to the wonders of technology I was 
able to attend via Zoom in my car at Bunnings car park. Then 
last Wednesday we were privileged to have our Distrist 
Governor Linda and her husband Mark Humphries join us at the 
Bellevue for our meeting. Bellevue. Linda was able to attend the board meeting prior to the club meeting.   

Among the issues discussed was the acknowledgement of the original custodians of the 
land. The ballot of members at the AGM was 3 in favour of having this said at every 
meeting, 8 in favour of having it only on special occasions, 8 in favour of not having it at 
all, with 3 abstaining.  
The board resolved that it should be done only on special occasions and our DG thought 
that it would be appropriate for her visit to the club that evening.  
Both Linda and Mark took the opportunity to give presentations.  
Linda gave us the latest run down on the amalgamation of districts 9820 with 9810 which 
is scheduled to take place in July next year, and also gave us information on the 
regionalisation project under way at the moment.  She informed us that the District 
Conference booked for Feb 2024 has now, regrettably, been cancelled because very few 
members had registered for the event in Warrnambool.  
PDG Mark emphasized the importance of supporting the Rotary Foundation and of  
continuing to fund the END POLIO NOW as we are so close to eliminating the disease.  
He gave us a highly entertaining demonstration of the Skyhydrant and showed us the 
inner filters which are the key to trapping bacteria to purify the water. Thanks to Rob for 
standing in as sergeant for the night at short notice. 
 
The club was well represented at the Remembrance Day service with eight members and 
partners attending. Our most recent member Cmdr. Sue Bigham (R.A.N.) did an excellent 
job as MC for the whole event and Lesley Mackenzie laid a wreath on behalf of the club.      
( see Photos ) 
I would like to thank the SST  (Sausage Sizzle Team) for a great job done last Sunday. 
Well done Sandra and Don, Jeff and Sue, Peter McCormick, Arthur and Irene.  
We have received the order form for the RC of Ballarat South car raffle again and Peter 
Sindrey has agreed to take it on again but would like another volunteer to assist him. 
Last Saturday evening we had a flying start to our raffles at the Lakes Sports and 
Community Club with twelve members and partners in attendance to help with the selling 
of the tickets and the distribution of the prizes. The draw was quite rewarding for the 
members present. Following the draw, we all enjoyed a social dinner and fellowship. 
What happens at Bemm River stays at Bemm River!....however you may be able to glean 
some information  from the photos which Peter Sindrey has kindly submitted. I’ll leave it up 
to you to draw your own conclusions. 
Cheers   Sandy 
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  Remembrance Day Service North Arm War Memorial  11th Nov 2023 

            

 

 

 

NOV 29-Nov-23 Opp Social 
Water 
Wheel Waterwheel Tavern Opp dinner  6 pm   

  02-Dec-23 ET Sell Raffles LSCC     
Dec 08-Dec-23 Opp Social The Servo   NOTE FRIDAY 6PM not wednesday   
  09-Dec-23 ET Sell Raffles LSCC     
  13-Dec-23 Xmas Dinner Wyanga Park Club Christmas Dinner Dress: Xmassy   
  16-Dec-23 ET Sell Raffles LSCC     

  
20-Dec-23 Cluster Clubs 

Xmas BBQ 
Senior 
Citizens Club  

East Gippsland Cluster clubs  

  

  
23-Dec-23 

ET Sell Raffles LSCC 
  

  

  
30-Dec-23 

ET Sell Raffles LSCC 
  

  

2024 Date Meeting Type   Programme   
  06-Jan-24 ET Sell Raffles LSCC     
  13-Jan-24 ET Sell Raffles LSCC     

Jan 17-Jan-24  a BBQ or  TBA  BBQ or Progressive  dinner   
  20-Jan-24 ET Sell Raffles LSCC     
  24-Jan-24 Board + Club Bellevue TBA   
  27-Jan-24 ET Sell Raffles LSCC     

  31-Jan-24 Presentation Bellevue Star of the South Wind Farm   

 

Can all members ensure that they contact Lesley – 0419 871 197 – by lunchtime on the Monday 
before a scheduled meeting. The Club needs to know if you are attending, or not, so that relevant 
catering, seating, reservations, etc can be made at the venue. 

                                                          

Our Club Program 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

Bemm River 2023 
 



 
 
 

 
                                                                                 

 

 

 

Puns for Educated Minds 
1. The fattest knight at King Arthur's round table was Sir Cumference. He acquired his size from too much pi. 
 2. I thought I saw an eye doctor on an Alaskan island, but it turned out to be an optical Aleutian. 
3. She was only a whiskey maker, but he loved her still. 
4. A rubber band pistol was confiscated from algebra class, because it was a weapon of math disruption. 
5. No matter how much you push the envelope, it'll still be stationery. 
6. A dog gave birth to puppies near the road and was cited for littering. 
7. A grenade thrown into a kitchen in France would result in Linoleum Blownapart. 
8. Two silk worms had a race. They ended up in a tie. 
9. A hole has been found in the nudist camp wall. The police are looking into it. 
10. Time flies like an arrow. Fruit flies like a banana. 
11. Atheism is a non-prophet organization. 
12. Two hats were hanging on a hat rack in the hallway.One hat said to the other: 'You stay here; I'll go on a head.' 
13. I wondered why the baseball kept getting bigger. Then it hit me. 
14. A sign on the lawn at a drug rehab center said: 'Keep off the Grass.' 
15. The midget fortune-teller who escaped from prison was a small medium at large. 

16. The soldier who survived mustard gas and pepper spray is now a seasoned veteran. 
17. A backward poet writes inverse. 
18. In a democracy it's your vote that counts. In feudalism it's your count that votes. 

Lakes 
Entrance RC 

2nd and 4th 
Wednesdays 
of the month 

5.30PM for 
6:00 PM 

Central Hotel  
Lakes Entrance 

Bairnsdale 
RC 

Tuesday 6PM for 
6:15PM 

Bairnsdale Club Nicholson 
St Bairnsdale 

Mitchell 
River RC 

Monday 5:45PM for 
6:15PM 

Bairnsdale Club Nicholson 
St Bairnsdale 

Orbost RC 1st and 3rd 
Wednesdays 
of the month 

6PM for 
6:30PM 

Orbost Club Gladstone St 
Orbost 

Bairnsdale 
Sunrise RC 

Wednesday 
except first 
Wednesday 
of month 
which is a 
social 
meeting 

6:45AM for 
7AM 

Bairnsdale International 
Main St Bairnsdale 

EClub of 
Latitude 38 

2nd, 3rd & 4th 
Monday 
nights 

7:30PM Via Zoom at 
www.eclublatitude38.org.au  

Cluster Club Meetings 
 

http://www.eclublatitude38.org.au/


 
 
 

Our Club acknowledges the generous support which continues to be offered by our 
ten major sponsors. Their support is crucial to the continued viability of our Club and, 
as such, they form an important part of our life in Lakes Entrance.  For these reasons 
our members support these sponsors and encourage others to do the same. 
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